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May Newsletter 
 

Student of the Month 
Alice Smith 

 
 

 

End of the Year Party! 
You can bring something if 
you would like just email me 
and let me know. The party 
will be on May 24th, let me 
know if you would like to 
bring something by May 
20th. 

 
May Birthdays 
Wyatt: May 10th 
Lauren: May 11th 
Sadie: May 29th 

 

 
 

Announcements 
● Testing May 

8th-10th 
● Out of school! 

Teacher in 
service day May 
13th 

● Field Trip to the 
zoo May 21st  

● Early Memorial 
Day school 
parade May 23rd 

● Last day of 
school May 24th  

 
Thank You From The 

Teacher 
Thank you to my students and 
parents for being the absolute 
best! This year has been amazing, 
I have loved watching my students 
grow and shine so bright. Thank 
you for helping me grow as well. I 
am so proud of each and 
everyone of you.  

Ms. Kaitlin Akridge 
First Grade 

Anne Watson Elementary 


